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DIRECTOR’S UPDATE:PRAYER REQUESTS AND SPECIAL THANKS:

 Nine years ago, we held our first informational meeting for HHHR
at the local community center. Approx 25 people came to hear my
heart and my dream for HHHR. After many closed doors (Little did

we know God had just the right property for us), additional
meetings, non profit paperwork, finding board members, patience,
tears, and the list goes on, God brought us to this location in 2017.

A group of kids and adults built the fence by hand. Slowly every
year we started to grow. Then God opened some big doors for us
this summer and allowed us to build this barn. We are currently

$7,000 short but trust that God will continue to fill in the gap and
provide the funds in addition to funds for the electricity. Our vision
for the barn is to keep animals warm in the winter, have a place for

kids to hang out when the weather doesn’t cooperate, an office,
handicap bathroom (currently pay $170/month for a port a potty),

area for merchandise, and small kitchen area. 
 ~Anita Mycke, Director/Founder

We would appreciate your prayers that
God would provide:

• A paved road for groups that visit
• As we move animals, cages, and tack

into the barn
• Protection over the animals

• Protection over the kids, families, and  
volunteers who visit

A special thank you to Alex and Emily
Vanegas from Firefly Fields Youth Ranch
for installing the windows for the barn.

• For more information you can visit
website: healingheartsmn.org  

 facebook page:
facebook.com/healingheartshorseranch

MENDING FENCES

The barn is up! Praise the Lord!Tom and Anita in the new barn!

Shayla, Delbert, and Jacob

Thank you to those of you who
prayed for our friend Jacob. We are
so thankful he is feeling better. He

stopped by to see us and say
goodbye until next season. We even

got a few vehicles to honk their
horns before he left. #honkforjacob

(Pictured left)
One of our missions at HHHR is to

teach the kids who visit how to raise
their own food and we’re thankful to

be able to share the fruits of our
labors with the families and groups

that visit the ranch. (Pictured right)



Building Fund

When you donate $200:
$100 will be put towards a new tree for

the fruit orchard

$100 will be put toward the general fund

The barn is up! Our next step is to raise

money toward an office and bathroom.

I would love to volunteer

Please contact me with special prayer requests

Please add me to your newletter emailing list E-mail: 

Name:

Address:

Phone #:

Additional Ways You Can Help

Volunteers are vital to the success of our ministry

New Ways to Donate! Please check a box below!
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We still need to purchase and install a barn
door, get electrical for the barn, install 2 horse
stalls, move animals and cages to the barn, and

do some dirt work and mild landscaping.

Thank you so much to everyone who came
and volunteered for our first  fundraiser!  

 
We had 83 people attend the fundraiser and we

were able to raise $7700 for our barn project!
Thank you to Artesian Homes Charitable

Fund of the Initiative Foundation in Little
Falls, MN for a $10,000 donation!

Please mail this page to Healing Hearts Horse Ranch, 43561 State Hwy 108, Perham, MN 56573

AmazonSmile will donate 0.5% of Eligible Sales
when you select Healing Hearts Horse Ranch as
your charity  and shop via smile.amazon.com

We were blessed to serve a variety of groups
this summer including :

Adult day service groups, foster families,
individual kids, and moms groups.


